

Minutes of GoBike Meeting 15 September 2020
Web Ex meeting

	Item	Action
1	<p>Welcome, introductions, arrangements for the evening, apologies</p> <p>Present: Co-Convenors: John Donnelly (JD), Thomas Cornwallis (TC)</p> <p>Committee members: Patricia Fort (PF), Brenda Lillicrap (BL), Joel Cooney (JC), Jeremy Stevenson (JS), Andrew Watson (AW)</p> <p>Apologies: Alistair McCay (AMcC), Rachel McGuire (RMcG)</p>	?
2a	<p>Minutes of previous meeting, matters arising</p> <p>TC to email members – asking for new committee members or skill to offer + maybe AGM/poster follow up / Infra day</p> <p>TC to contact Woodend group/Penny Chevas</p> <p>Add GoBike objectives to website. Short ones on join page – longer version in ‘History’</p> <p>JD – web group meeting (next one not postponed)</p> <p>Minutes accepted.</p>	
3	<p>Co-Convenor’s update</p> <p>Victoria Park group has been asking for Next bike work (wrong contact)</p> <p>PF on STV News</p> <p>Planters on SCW made of recycled plastic, bolted to ground / filled by South Seeds</p>	
4	<p>Treasurer’s Report</p> <p>Bank balance £456</p> <p>Paypal: £3400</p> <p>Member 229 (18 expired)</p> <p>Poster campaign leads to 35 new members?</p> <p>Visibility up, especially on social media, but not many joiners.</p> <p>25 posters put up, 28 ordered – due down at end of September</p>	
5	<p>Consultations Update</p> <p>16 Traffic calming consultations from end of July</p> <p>Survey from R McG gets 13 responses</p> <p>Stef Mok and Bernard active on Slack regarding consultations – Have to consider how to have members respond in a consistent manner in the name of GoBike? BL says a second view (PF) when replying to consultations very helpful.</p> <p>Digest needs to go out fortnightly to catch all consultations, rather than needing a post for each consultation.</p>	<p>PF to set up Zoom meet</p> <p>JD – they may need access to One Drive</p>

6	<p>Streets for all Glasgow</p> <p>Andrew's update - 2045 visits to website 648 comments posted – 1037 agreements Not met with R McG to start any analysis Maybe a winter maintenance view needed (clear of previous comments) Need to act on comments:</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Take to councils - Amplify voices <p>TC suggests feedback cards / QR codes to online feedback? JC – need to celebrate the interventions by GCC</p>	<p>JD to set up meeting with partners to decide how to use data gathered</p>
7	<p>Leaflet campaign and logo</p> <p>Change in text to Daily normal (New normal – not so new anymore?) Logo from Derek Dashed Lines – given go ahead – will need adding to posters/banners/website etc</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Simple messages - Generic - Around Glasgow (not say Strathclyde – avoid confusion) - Not mentioning contraflow cycling (PF) - Take off picture of Subway/ wheelchair? Change to hand-cycle? - Car – free - Load design to OneDrive after 	
8	<p>AGM 2020</p> <p>Virtual event – proposed date 19 November Attendance via Eventbrite Can we do voting? Is Zoom the right tech? Makes it possible to have speakers from any location (with connection) 2 or 3 speakers - suggestions: Angie Smith Doug Gordon (War on cars) Sarah Berry (London Low traffic) - Agreed Contact within 2 weeks? BL suggests committee members need to supply a brief bio plus photo sent to committee channel on Slack Will not be able to have members amendments on the night Will not have facility to have debate Treasurer report can be signed off in advance</p>	<p>JD/JC to see if Zoom suitable</p> <p>TC to contact Callum C– see if he want to remain on committee</p>

	RMcG aims to stand down at AGM Committee officers decided at next meeting in New Year	
9	Infrastructure Day 2020 Ride out to inspect / post in examples good / ok /bad? After work on SCW finished? 16 October proposed	JD / TC Blog post to publicise JD to email Neil and Sebastian
10	Winter maintenance New routes need maintaining	JD to email Anna R
11	AOB PF ask TC to publish Highway Code blog post submitted by BL This week Next meeting – 10 November 2020	